
From: MCCC-BCCC, President <mccc-bccc@bristolcc.edu> 

Sent: Friday, October 2, 2020 1:14 PM 

To: Joan M. Medeiros <joan.medeiros@bcsbmail.com>; Wordell, Kathleen 

<Kathleen.Wordell@bristolcc.edu> 

Subject: Re: Request to be put on the October 5th Meeting Agenda  

  

Dear Chair Medeiros, 

 

We're disappointed at the decision not to give the union 5 minutes to address the Board of Trustees, 

as we were invited to speak about our progress during the June meeting.    Although much work has 

been done, much is left to do.   

 

On behalf of the BrCCC members, I would like to ask you to share my comments with the members 

of the Board.   Further, I request that the Zoom link to the BOT meeting be shared with me so that I 

might forward it to my membership. 

 

Thank you, 

Emily Brown 

 

 

From: Joan M. Medeiros <Joan.Medeiros@bcsbmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 5:05 PM 

To: MCCC-BCCC, President <mccc-bccc@bristolcc.edu>; Wordell, Kathleen 

<Kathleen.Wordell@bristolcc.edu> 

Subject: RE: Request to be put on the October 5th Meeting Agenda  

  

Good afternoon Emily,  

  

Thank you for contacting me regarding the next trustees meeting.  As October is the first 

meeting of the new year and there is a busy agenda, I would like to invite you attend the 

November Board of Trustees meeting to report on the progress between the MCCC union and 

the Bristol Community College administration. The meeting will take place virtually, via Zoom, 

on Monday, November 2, 2020, at 4:00 p.m.  

  

I read the Bristol Weekly article about the retreat that took place in August, and I was very 

pleased to learn about the approach that you and President Douglas have taken. The Board of 

Trustees looks forward to a conversation regarding the progress that has been made towards the 

goals of creating a supportive and respectful work environment at Bristol Community College. 

  

Please advise when you have a chance.  

  

Best regards,  

Joan  
 



 
 

        

  Joan M. Medeiros  

  VP - Senior Commercial Loan Officer  
   
  P: 508-324-3685 | F: 508-324-3612 | C: 774-260-1993  
  joan.medeiros@bcsbmail.com 
 
  Bristol County Savings Bank  
  215 Pleasant Street | Fall River, MA 02721 

 
 

 
From: MCCC-BCCC, President <mccc-bccc@bristolcc.edu>  
Sent: Wednesday, September 30, 2020 2:48 PM 
To: Wordell, Kathleen <Kathleen.Wordell@bristolcc.edu> 
Cc: Joan M. Medeiros <Joan.Medeiros@bcsbmail.com> 
Subject: Request to be put on the October 5th Meeting Agenda 

  

Good afternoon! 
  
Attached please find my comments for the October 5th Board of Trustees meeting as well as a document of 
Values and Shared Goals created with Dr. Douglas.  
  
We would also like to include a recent article in the Herald News regarding the SSS Grant, which is mentioned 
in my remarks. 
  
Thank you. 
  
Emily Brown 
BrCCC President 
 

https://urldefense.com/v3/__https:/www.heraldnews.com/opinion/20200912/opinion-great-opportunity-for-fall-river-students-is-at-risk-of-coming-to-end__;!!Lr91_g!Pcgi83pCC3msFFYvyJvETUDxW1Xem-wgla-zmkduQvKUryElg3WiZZ9PptgEzZKFm3Xr$
https://www.bristolcountysavings.com/
https://www.facebook.com/bristolcountysavingsbank/
https://twitter.com/bcsb
https://www.linkedin.com/company/bristol-county-savings-bank/

